
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Memorandum 
  

To: Stakeholder Advisory Committee 

From: Kim Marshall – CFO & VP, Corporate Services 

Date: May 5, 2016 

Re: CPM Update and Next Steps 

 
The IESO is seeking advice from the SAC on the development of corporate performance 
measures (CPMs) for 2017 as part of the IESO’s overall development of the 2017 – 2019 Business 
Plan. 
 
The attached presentation reviews the valuable discussion and feedback provided by the SAC 
in October 2015 to help shape the measures for the current year and outlines the recent progress 
on the 2016 CPMs for reference as a starting point for developing measures for next year. 
  
The IESO is seeking advice from SAC members on whether the level of detail in the 2016 CPMs 
is appropriate and if there are any areas the IESO should focus on for the development of the 
2017 CPMs.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kim Marshall 
CFO and VP, Corporate Services 
 
 
 
Enc. 
 
 
 


